
 

 
 

 

 
 

The Cultural and Community Awareness Team  
November 13, 2024 
 
The Cultural and Community Awareness Team did not hold a regular 
monthly meeting.  The team visited the Union County Extension Center to 
discuss concerns raised by employees and students about feeling 
disconnected from the main campus. During the visit, they provided lunch 
and discussed with employees and students to gather suggestions for 
strengthening the relationship between the extension center and the main 
campus.  
 


